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April 10, 2015

Dear Graduates of the U.S. Service Academies,

I am pleased to join with The West Point Society of Singapore to invite you
to attend the inaugural West Point All-Academies Asia Summit, which will
be held June 25-26, 2015, in Singapore at Marina Bay Sands. This historic
Summit promises to be a groundbreaking event and significant opportunity
for expanding professional networks, participating in cross-sector
engagement, learning about Asia and celebrating the achievements of
graduates from the region. Business leaders wanting to increase their
activities in Asia and enhance participation in the region should find the
Summit especially beneficial.

The Summit will be the first-ever gathering in Asia for graduates of all U.S.
Service Academies. There are over 400 graduates of the academies living in
Asia alone, and countless more whose work brings them to the Asia-Pacific
region. For those living outside of Asia, this will be a great opportunity to
experience first-hand the reasons for the rebalance to Asia, home to nearly
half of the world’s population. Recognizing the growing enthusiasm for the
Summit among graduates, distinguished VIP speakers and sponsors, I know
the Summit will achieve its four objectives of Fellowship, Futures, Fortunes,
and Fidelity.

Given that 2015 is Singapore’s 50th Anniversary, [ am especially honored to
be part of the Summit’s activities to recognize the contributions of graduates
who are from Singapore as well as from other Asian nations.

If you are a graduate of the U.S. Service Academies, I hope you will join me
at the Summit. Together, let us enhance collaboration, increase awareness,
inspire possibilities and celebrate academy graduates by recognizing their
commitment, achievements, and contributions to our respective nations. I
look forward to seeing you in Singapore in June.

Sincerely,



